
REPORT FROM 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNT ABILITY 

Date: July 31, 2015 

To: The Honorable Members of the City Council 
The Honorable Eric Garcetti, Mayor 
The Board of Water & Power Commissioners 

Council File 14-0161-52 

Marcie L. Edwards, General Manager, Department of Water & Power 

From: Frederick H. Pickel, Ph.D., Executive Director/Ratepayer Advocat~ 
Camden Collins, Deputy Director/Ratepayer Advocat~ 

Reference: July 1, 2015 Report on Learning from the Department of Water & Power's 
Billing System Challenges 

Subject: Addendum Correcting Typographical Error 

CORRECTION 

The last line of page 16 of the above referenced report should read "$604M" and not "$904M." 

This change has no impact on the opinions expressed in the July 1, 2015 report. 

Cc: 
Sharon Tso, Chief Legislative Analyst 

Miguel Santana, City Administrative Officer 
The Honorable Ron Galperin 


